
From: Von Nessen, Erica <evonnessen@dew.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Paul, KerryKPaul@dew.sc.gov 

Date: 2/5/2013 1:26:31 PM
Subject: Follow Up 

Attachments: Impacted Offices.xlsx

As requested, please find attached the most current information we have on the number of claims filed by individuals 
associated with each of these locations as well as the number of in-person Eligibility Reviews (ERs) done in the offices 
for the three months Sep-Nov. There is also a monthly average highlighted.

On the right is the unemployment rate information for December 2011 compared to 2012. It has dropped in 15 of the 
17 locations.

Also of interest: the number of unemployed people in Greenville county alone is 15,053 which is nearly as much as all 
of the unemployed in these 17 locations added together (20,084).

The decisions on which locations was made from a purely numbers standpoint.

We will get additional talking points to you as well.

Thanks,
Erica
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